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PUBLIC NOTICE 

New Delhi, Dated 16th July, 2021 

  
  

It has come to notice lately that number of Project Proponents have been 
approaching CGWA with the request for reduction in quantum of ground water 
applied after the approval of NOC and communication of Abstraction Charges/ 
Restoration Charges to them. 

In view of above, following has been decided as regard to requests received 
for reduction in quantum of ground water extraction. 

1. In respect of applications submitted after 24.09.2020, no request for 
reduction in quantum shall be entertained. 

2. In respect of applications submitted before 24.09.2020, the Project 
Proponent can request for reduction in quantum only once before final 
approval of the NOC. 

3. The annual charges shall continue to be calculated and adjusted on the 
basis of actual annual extraction. 

  

  

Member, CGWA 
 


